From: Mateusz wilkos: [

Sent: 14 October 2015 14:21

To: Planning

Cc: Simon Counsell

Subject: Application Ref: 2015/4860/P 233a Kentish Town Road; Attn: Tony Young

Dear Mr Young,
I would like to bring something to your attention — the covering letter of the planning application states:

“The ground floor is occupied by the Santander Bank. The upper two floors are set back from the ground
floor and are vacant offices with a separate access from Kentish Town Road, known as no. 233A Kentish
Town Road. The first floor office has an access to an external terrace area.”

| wanted to clarify that we have been tenants of the property since December 2011 and the offices are
not vacant and are not likely to be until the end of our Lease (December 2016).

Kind Regards,
Matt

Matt Wilkosz
Office Manager

The Rainforest Foundation UK

Registered Charity No. 1138287
Registered Company No. 7391285

233A Kentish Town Road,
London NW5 2JT,
United Kingdom.




